
March 17, 1967 

The Manager, Translations Department 
Editorial ."Jontinentall S.A. 
Calzsde de Tlalpan #22220 
Mexico 22, M:IXI.,X) D. F. 

Dear Sir: 

Mr. J. Azpuru-Bernhard, of Bro-Dart Books, Inc., 6 Earl Street, 
Newark, New Jersey, su,;gests I write you about my two books, 
WHITEWASH: THE REPORT ON THE WARREN REPORT and WHITEWASH II: THE 

SE7VIC-:; COV1.32-UP, the 4thish-speakine, ri6hua to which are available. 

Under separate cover I am sending you a copy of each. 

Whether or not WHIT WASH has been translated into Spanish I cannot 
say. I do know that I sole ta:. 	 rints for Spain mto 
Srribs last summer. Presumably, Arriba translated at least those 
parts it reprinted. 

Mr. Azpuru-Bernherd is 	to do the translations. Shoul6 you 
be interested, my anent is Mr. Sohn Starr, 444 Park Avenue, New 
fork, New 7:ork. 

I think you will find that,  althou4n otati,  books may be better 
known, it is I who have done all the definitive work in this field, 
that there is notiiia of importance in ail th:c ot:her works hoL in mine, and that they, collectively, do not in content approximate 
my first aloae. 

Within th3 near future, I expect to oomplete three more, each 
specialized. 

Sincerely, 

Garold :;didbarz 


